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July 13, 2013
Monthly Club Meeting Minutes
Club President, Mark Picard, called the meeting to order at 10:30 a.m., June 15, 2013.

The meeting was held at the club’s field shelter.  There were 8 members in attendance.

Secretary’s Report:  
The minutes of the June 16, 2013, meeting, were approved.
Treasurer’s Report:
President Picard said that Treasurer Hank Mausolf was unable to attend the meeting. Mark said Hank told him that the club had around $250.00 in the account.
Field Safety Report:
Field Safety Officer, Kirk Hallows reminded everyone to fly safely.
Old Business: 
Greg McCracken reported that he has been unable to contact the winner of the Rotary Club Day at the field.  Greg said that he will continue to try and reach the winner.  The day can be used any time during the year and the winner can come out to the field a total of three times.

New Business:
Mark said that Jasmine Reidenbach and Tavis Newman have joined the club.  Welcome to you both.  Jasmine previously offered to demonstrate her flying skills at the club fun fly and picnic in August.  She told Mark that she was not certain that she would be able to attend the fun fly, due to other commitments. 
The WWRC fun fly and picnic will be held at the field Saturday, August 17, 2013.  President Picard has created a flyer for the event. He will send it to other area clubs with an invitation to attend.

Kirk Hallows told the members that Leo and Pat’s picnic was the next day. He asked the members to try to stop by and have a hamburger at lunchtime.
A plaque was presented to Raymond Forbes, honoring his service as club President from 2009-2012.  Raymond will be moving to Florida in August so that he can keep tabs on the construction of Raymond and Pam’s new home.  Pam will be joining Raymond in Florida as soon as she retires. The club wished them well in their new adventure.  Lunch, in their honor, followed the meeting.
The meeting was adjourned at 10:42 a.m.
Respectfully Submitted,

Nina C. Grube
.  
